' ANZAC DAY info

0 ANZAC Day Cowra RSL
& 05:50 Form up in Bartlett Street and
- march to the Cenotaph.
06:00 Dawn Service commences.

06:25 / 06:30 Dawn Service

Concludes.
10:10 Parade forms up in front of the
Cenotaph.

10:20 Parade marches down to the
Memorial Gates at River Park.
11:00 Community Commemorative
Service Begins.

12:00 Community Commemorative
Service Concludes.

12:30 Locomotive Memarial Service at
Loco Depot.

ROADWORKS: BULKHEAD ROAD AND FISHBURN STREET

Cowra Shire Council wishes to advise that Council's Contractors will be
undertaking pavement upgrade works at the intersection of Bulkhead
Road and Fishburn Street from April 2-29. During the work and whilst the
concrete cures, the road will be closed to all traffic from all directions.
For more information please contact Cowra Council on 02 6340 2000.

MORONGLA RD/ REIDS FLAT RD UPGRADE

As part of the conditions of development consent for Glenella quarry,
Council has commenced the upgrade of Morongla Road and Reids Flat
Road intersection. Traffic headed south on Reids Flat Road will soon have
to give way to north bound traffic turning the corner westbound into
Morongla Road. There will be traffic control in place during works with
minor delays expected.

Work is expected to take approximately a month.

Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause.
For further information please contact Council on 02 6340 2000.

PORTERS MOUNT RD CLOSURE

Please note Porters Mount Rd will now be
closed to through traffic for causeway
upgrades, from Monday 29 April 2024,

reopening Monday 6 May 2024 (weather

: permitting). A detour will be in place via
Jerula Ln and Camp Rd. Council apologises for
any inconvenience this may cause. Contact

Infrastructure & Operations on (02) 6340 2070

for fu rther information.

Water Leak Dg_ection and Reduction Program

https:/iwww.cowracouncil.com.au/
Council/Careers

Did you know that the real water loss average in NSW is
116L/connection daily? Based on this average, real water loss in our
area is mare than 33ML (>33million litres) annually!

" To reduce water loss Council is currently undertaking a leak detection
and reduction program. From Wednesday 2 April 2024, the team at
Water Intelligence International will be moving around the region to
identify any leaks in our Cowra and surrounding villages water
networks. .
Leak detection will be occurring in - Cowra, Woodstock, Gooloogong, |
Noonbinna, Wattamondara, Koorawatha, Bendick Murrell and
Greenethorpe,
lnv_es_tigations will take up to 4 weeks; during this time, it is not
anticipated that there will be any disruption to water supply. The
‘community can assist with leak reduction by continuing to report:
water mains breaks and leaking water meters.
For more information or questions about leak detection, please call
Council’'s Infrastructure and Operations Team on 02 6340 2070.




